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SB 2351 Data on Clearing a classroom 1 

Testimony in Support 2 

Chairman Heinert and members of the House Education committee, we come to you 3 

today in support of SB 2351. 4 

SB  2351 was amended by the Senate Education committee to provide schools flexibility 5 

in reporting the information NDDPI and NDHHS needs for data collection.  Data will be 6 

submitted by schools using the reporting tool they are currently using i.e. PowerSchool, 7 

SWIS (School Wide Information System).   8 

The required report will be submitted by schools quarterly for the next biennium to 9 

NDDPI so they can analyze the data to make a report next session.  10 

We respectfully ask for a “DO PASS” to gather data so we can come together and figure 11 

out ways that helps students to develop an assistive product for students. 12 


